
Response from Martin Bould, 11B Bramshill Gardens, NW5 1JJ 

With reference to planning application 2022/1379/T (Notification of intended work to trees in a 

conservation area) 

 

T6 Sycamore (fell to ground level). From our perspective, we have no objection to this, although it 

lies in part of the garden of 11 Bramshill Gardens which is the responsibility of another resident 

T7 Elder (remove branches pushing on fence) – there is insufficient information provided. After 

inspection today, we cannot see any branches from any tree in the garden of 11B pushing on the 

fence of 37 Dartmouth Park Avenue. No tree T7 is marked on the plan. We conclude that this part of 

the present application should not be approved insofar as it may relate to 11 Bramshill Gardens. 

T8 Sycamore (remove two overhanding branches) - After inspection today, we cannot see any 

branches from any tree in the garden of 11 Bramshill Gardens overhanging the garden of 37 

Dartmouth Park Avenue. Tree T8 as marked on the plan appears to be in the garden of a property in 

Dartmouth Park Hill.  We conclude that this part of the present application should not be approved 

insofar as any of it may relate to any tree in the garden of 11 Bramshill Gardens. 

We regret that the photographs are not labelled with the tree numbers which would have given a 

clearer indication of what it proposed. 


